
       
                                      

Introduction…  
February was a big month; we 
read our first novel and 
participated in our first Spelling 
Bee!

In English Language, 
After our Animals and Plants 
unit, we played another team 
game of Jeopardy! In March we 
began our novel study on Nate 
the Great and a new unit on 
“One World.” To help our 
reading and writing, we dove 
into learning about vowel teams 
after finishing consonant 
digraphs. 

In Mathematics, 
Once we finished learning about 
Canadian currency, we started a 
fun unit on measuring with non-
standard units! We measured 
our height, arm span and other 
body parts using non-standard 
and standard units of 
measurement. We then began 
studying capacity and executed 
a lab experiment measuring
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IMPORTANT DATES:
April 6-11: Easter Break
April 13: Francophonie
April 17: Individual Parent-
Teacher Meetings
April 26: Speaking Contest


